
A lot of answered prayers
More praying to do

Staff in NYC in 2011 Staff in NYC now

You've been reading my letters so you know I've been focusing a lot of time and energy on New York City. 
Thanks for your prayers along the way. Isn't it great to see a picture that so clearly shows God's answer to our 
prayers?

Now is a critical time to continue our prayers. Here are a few urgent requests: 
• Marie needs roommates and a place to live near her team leaders in Brooklyn.
• Sam and Megan are applying to get into the middle income housing in Gotham West in Manhattan. Other 

teammates have already moved in there. 
• Ivan and Kirsten have moved in to Gotham West, but still need $2000/month in support.

It's also a critical time because a new school year is beginning. Please pray:
• Staff and student leaders will step out in faith reaching new students on their campus.
• Christian first year students to find and connect with believers on their campus.
• God to draw students and faculty into a relationship with Himself through our staff and students. 

Earlier this month I spoke at our August Briefing for our 
interns and new part-time field staff. It is a privilege to help 
launch them in their ministry. These few days are an 
important time to build relationships with their peers as well 
as learn about their new roles and responsibilities. 

Please pray for them as they transition from being a student 
in our ministry to being a campus ministry worker.

Thank you for your prayers for the New Yorkers and the interns. And thank you for your prayers for me:
• to walk deeply with God, keeping in step with His Spirit. 
• that I will lead my Leadership Development Team well.
• every day I make so many decisions that affect people's lives, please pray for wisdom.

I am so glad to have your friendship and partnership. 

Grateful to the Lord for you and for answering our prayers, 

Liz Kealy
302-353-2025  liz.kealy@cru.org 


